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 29th November 2022  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of the KS1 science curriculum, which looks at seasonal changes and animals, Year One are having a special 

talk from a hedgehog expert on Friday 9th December  in the school hall. 

 

Each class will receive a half hour talk from a representative from the Saint Francis Animal Care - Hedgehog 

Rescue Centre and will have the opportunity of meeting a real hedgehog!  

 

Hedgehog numbers are dwindling in the UK and we are really happy to be supporting this special centre, which 

cares for sick and injured hedgehogs.  

 

Please remember to ask your child about what they have learnt from the talk! 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Miss Gallagher and Mrs Crawford 

Year One Teachers  
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